
 

 

 

Friday, October 29, 2021 
Time: 3:10 – 3:40 pm 

Macario Garcia Elementary 
Room: Library  

Meeting called by: Linda Bellard, Principal 

Type of meeting: SDMC 

Conducted by: Linda Bellard, Principal 

Topics Minutes 

 

1) Welcome 

2) 2021-2022 School Improvement Plan (SIP)/TIP 

3) 2021-2022 Budget based on Enrollment 

Projection/Snapshot Day 

4) Instructional Practices/Snapshot Data 

5) SDMC Election for vacated position 

 

Questions, Comments, Concerns  

 

Principal Bellard opened the meeting at 3:06pm and thanked the committee 
members for their attendance and participation. 

 

Principal Bellard stated the purpose of the meeting was to share the agenda 
items and to get the committee’s input on each.   First item discussed was in 
addition to the school improvement plan, we are required by district to 
complete a targeted improvement plan (TIP) which is the same as the one 
required by the state when a school fails to meet state accountability.  It is not 
a state requirement for us because we met state accountability, but with a 
minimal score.  The next item discussed was PEIMS Snapshot, which is 
today, Friday, October 29, 2021.  This day determines the final student 
enrollment which is 387 (projected 445).  We are below projection but will not 
have to make additional budget adjustments because we closed teacher 
positions that were not needed due to low enrollment. The final budget is 
determined by student enrollment and other factors such as student groups 
(i.e., bilingual, economically disadvantaged, gifted/talented, attendance, etc.).  
The PEIMS Data is used to determine both our 2021-2022 operating budget 
and our state achievement accountability rating.  The final budget totals will 
be confirmed now that we have reached the PEIMS Snapshot date.  We will 
now make decisions about hiring hourly interventionists and offering 
extended day tutorials to address students’ academic needs. 

 

Ms. Herbert and Mr. Farinas expressed concerns about the preliminary 
snapshot data.  Mr. Farinas expressed that the campus scores are in line 
with the district’s average.  I reminded the committee that information gained 
from the planned November 2, 2021, Grades 3-5 Reading and Math 
Snapshots Data Dig PLCs will be used to inform and drive instructional 
practices needed to address the deficiencies in student performance.  We will 
also have Sheltered Instruction PLCs on November 2, 2021, for all other 
grade levels and contents.  

 

Finally, we discussed the vacant classroom teacher position on the 
committee.  There is no need to fill the position due to the required 2/3 
classroom teacher membership is currently fulfilled. 

 

There were no other topics discussed.  Principal Bellard thanked the 
committee and adjourned the meeting at 3:42pm. 

 

 


